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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 RESCHEDULE OF THE FINANCIAL SECTOR OMBUD SYSTEM REFORMS 
WORKSHOP 

Due to unforeseen challenges with logistics, the Financial Sector Ombud System 
Reforms Workshop, scheduled for this Friday 17 November, has had to be 
rescheduled.  
  
The workshop will now take place as follows: 
  
Date:  29 November 2017   
Time:  10am - 12pm 
Venue: National Treasury, 40 Church Square, Pretoria, Budget Council 

Room 
  
 
The Department sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. Please 
confirm your attendance for this rescheduled date and venue to 
kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za, or thabisa.whittington@treasury.gov.za.  
 
  

If an extension for comment submission may be required as a result of the 
postponement, please send the request to kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za, and 
thabisa.whittington@treasury.gov.za. 
  

NOTE: Due to technical challenges that may be experienced when submitting 
comments on the discussion document to marketconduct@treasury.gov.za, please 
also send comments to Kershia.singh@treasury.gov.za and 
thabisa.whittington@treasury.gov.za when submitting comments.  
 
 
Issued on behalf of National Treasury 
Date: 15 November 2017 
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